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To whom it may concern,

I believe this proposal would be a measure that is common sense. While I'm certain many people would point to
the benefit to the trans community, I'd like to point out another case where this option would be a remedy to a
common problem. There is often confusion, especially with gender-neutral names, as to the specific pronouns of
the parties involved in a variety of disputes, even when all people involved are cisgender. This would allow
people whose names are often confused for the opposite sex to have the option to prevent that issue from
occurring.

-Elizabeth Doty, Proud Resident of the State of Michigan


